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26 June 2002 

Dr Knapman 

The Surgery 

148 Forton Road 

Gosport 

Hants 

PS12 3HH 

Ref: 79\NV 

Dear Dr Knapman, 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9323 

Email: 

julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk 

Commission for Health Improvement Investigation at Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital 

I am writing to inform you that the CHI report will be 

published at 10:00am on Wednesday 3 July, when it will be 

available on the CHI website www.chi.nhs.uk 

Three copies of the report will be couriered out to the 
practice on 3 July. I would be grateful if you could 
forward a copy to those of your colleagues interviewed by 
CHI 

If either you or your colleagues have any comments on the 
report then please do contact me. 

Hany thanks for your help. 

Yours sincerely, 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 


